

TERM 4: THURSDAY 19 OCTOBER 2017



COLLEGE MUSICAL - LEADER OF THE PACK

College musical for 2018 is Leader of the Pack.

We are excited to announce that the College will showcase the *Leader of the Pack: The Ellie Greenwich Musical* next May. Auditions have been underway over the last week, and we are looking forward to announcing the lead roles.

There are still positions available for dancers and chorus members. Please collect an information booklet from the Creative Arts staffroom if you'd like to be involved. It is open for all students in Year 7 – 11 in 2018. We also encourage all current Year 6 students to apply for this musical, as they will be in Year 7 next year.

Our Creative Arts Music staff have already embraced the spirit of the musical having performed a selection of the famous songs from the musical for the students – complete with costumes.